

17 September 2024

## Dear parents and carers

In Design Technology, we aim to use a wide variety of consumable resources to **enhance the learning of our students**, and in order to provide an extended variety of materials, **we ask families for an annual donation of £7.50** to put towards the cost of these additional materials used.

Donations can be made via <u>Parent Pay</u> under Voluntary Contribution - Design Technology Year 8 and 9.

Throughout the year, your young person will have the opportunity to bring home the results of their hard work from DT subjects.

May I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support.

Best wishes

## Mrs V Kendall

Head of Faculty: Design Technology and Art Head of Textiles Lead Learning Ambassador